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 We hope you had a great half term! 

 

Next week is our            

much-anticipated Sports Week. This is an exciting 

time for all our children to engage in new activities 

and showcase their skills. We have sent you more 

information and full details, including an invite to 

Sports Day ,via School Spider.  
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SPORTS WEEK 

  

We are very proud of Holly Grove, which is as a result of our amazing pupils and their determination to 

succeed, a hardworking and professional staff team and the excellent support we receive from parents and 

carers.  

You are the most important people in your child’s life and we would love to hear your views about the 

school. We would be grateful if you could fill in the questionnaire as we greatly value your feedback.     

Your views will help us to continue to celebrate all of our successes and also look at ways we can continue 

to improve. Please use the link/QR code below to access the survey on any device e.g. mobile phone, iPad, 

laptop. You can also complete the paper copy sent home. All responses remain anonymous.                             

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Well done to our upper school for their amazing performance of   

 The Jungle Book.    

We hope you enjoyed it. The children worked  extremely hard, and we are so 

very proud of each and every one of them 

Good Luck to Josh Ramsay, 

who is running five         

marathons in five days for 

the Georgia Fourie Butterfly 

Fund, creating his own route 

around Burnley . 

If you would like to sponsor 

Josh you can scan the      

Just Giving QR Code. 

Thank you for your support! 



 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

. We are putting 2 different Makaton signs 

every week onto the newsletter. These are 

our School Signs of the Week and your 

child will be practising these during the 

week in class. These will give you the 

opportunity to practise different signs 

with your child at home. 

 

 

 

                

 

 

     Staff - Scott 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home,  

 

Children Bhryss and Stanley.W. 

Fire Service in school all day Tuesday 20th June 

Sensory Orienteering at 

White Ash 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Medical Training and Assessment 

Wednesday 14th June 

 12th-16th June Sport’s Week 

A huge thank you to Marsden with Pennine Valley 

Lodge who came into school this week and presented 

us with a cheque for £500.  

Freemasonry is the second-largest donor to charity in 

the UK, the first being the National Lottery.        

Thank you so much for your generosity. 

21st-23rd June 

Year 6 Residential - 

Bendrigg Lodge 

Aisling’s Class - Roza 

Katie’s Class – Archie 

Laura’s Class – Ashley 

Zoe’s Class – Blake 

Rebecca’s Class - Hunter 

Danielle’s Class - Rohaan 

Julie’s Class – Dalia 

 Connor’s Class - Lucas.M 

Courtney’s Class - Ryan 

  Alex’s Class - Jacob.P 

Staff Development 

Wed,14th June 

3pm-5:30pm 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow! Well Done to all the children and staff that attended our Blackpool Residential before 

half term. The children adapted so well to the new environment and unfamiliar routines.       

We are very proud of them! 

They had a fantastic time enjoying lots of nice activities, including visiting the 

beach, The Zoo, Sea life Centre and The Circus. 

 

Blackpool  Residential 2023 















 


